
March 16, 2016 

Thank you to all who attended GPNA community meeting on March 8.  

For those that were not able to attend, please see below the minutes of the meeting. 

 Commissioner Ken Russell and Jeovanny Rodriguez, CITP Director did an 

informational presentation of the upcoming projects at Douglas Park: 

1.   Project consist of remediation of contaminated soil and park restoration.  Park 

is expected to be remediated via a combination of soil removal and replacement 

in some areas, regrading the park in other areas; new playground, walking 

paths, and new community center  

2. This project consists of furnishing of all labor, materials and equipment for the 

design and construction of a new community center of approximately 6,000 

SQ.FT. The building will include restrooms, homework room, multipurpose 

room, computer room, office 

3. The remediation and construction of a new community center estimated cost: 

$6,130,900.00    

4. The remediation and construction is anticipated to begin Spring 2016 with a 

project duration of 12 months. 

5. Updates on neighborhood street projects: Please see attached March 2016 CITP 

report 

 Commissioner Francis Suarez agreed that it is a good idea to extend the route of 

the Coral Way trolley to SW 27 Ave and Coconut Grove Metrorail station.  

 Our police officers continue patrolling 27 Terr and 31 Ave area for problems with 

youngsters in the area. No gang activity has been reported. 

 Luisana Perez, assistant to Florida Sstate Representative Jose Javier Rodriguez 

confirmed that the City of Miami and Miami Dade County approved the 

installation of a new traffic light on SW 27 Ave and SW 27 ST! 
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